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Tuesday, 15 October, 2024

PRESS RELEASE 4. FEMST Final Conference. A Day of STEM
Innovation in Eindhoven.
On October 10, 2024, the Erasmus+ FEMST project celebrated its achievements by
hosting its Final Conference in Eindhoven, bringing together participants from
across Europe and beyond to discuss innovation in STEM education.

What happened in the event?
The event featured key speakers from various countries who shared their expertise
and presented best practices and successful STEM projects from their respective
fields. The conference was an opportunity for collaboration and learning, providing
insights into the future of STEM education across Europe.

In addition to the presentations, participants engaged in an interactive workshop,
which encouraged dynamic discussions and showcased the wide-ranging interest
in the Erasmus+ FEMST project and the initiatives developed through it.

The feedback and engagement from attendees highlighted the
significance of the project’s contributions to STEM education, and
the Erasmus+ FEMST consortium is eager to continue building on
this momentum.

For further details on the Erasmus+ FEMST project and to stay
updated, visit our official website and follow us on social media:
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